
TOWN OF DILLON 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
 PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that at the Regular Meeting scheduled for December 6, 2022, the 
Town Council of the Town of Dillon will conduct a public hearing on the following item: 
 
A RESOLUTION OF THE TOWN OF DILLON, COLORADO DECLINING FULL PARTICIPATION IN 
THE COLORADO STATE-RUN PAID FAMILY AND MEDICAL LEAVE INSURANCE PROGRAM. 

 
 
The public hearings shall be held before the Town Council of the Town of Dillon at the Regular Meeting 
beginning at 7:00 p.m. on Tuesday, December 6, 2022, at Dillon Town Hall, 275 Lake Dillon Drive, Dillon, 
Colorado.  Members of the public are invited to attend and comment on the subject matter of the public 
hearings.  Information may be obtained by contacting the Human Resources Department and the Town of 
Dillon website at www.townofdillon.com. 
 
Written comments may be submitted to the Town Clerk, Town of Dillon, P.O. Box 8, Dillon, CO 80435 or 
e-mailed to astuckey@townofdillon.com prior to 1:00 p.m. on December 6, 2022. 
 
BY ORDER OF THE TOWN COUNCIL OF THE TOWN OF DILLON 
 
By: /s/ Adrienne Stuckey, Town Clerk 
 


